Barcelona, 27 de enero 1978
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Mr. X.L. Pellicer,
101, Oglethorpe Bld. -
St. Augustine.

To begin with, thank you very much for all your kindness during our
sojourn in St.Augustine. The Christmas Dinner was charming and won-
derful and we very much appreciated the fact to celebrate with you

- as family members. :
Jacqueline and I, we are flying to Philipines Islands on February 7th
and then we shall fly from Manila to Los Angeles. From Los Angeles,
Jacqueline will fly back to Paris and I s . g0 to Mexico City for
a few days. At the beginning of March, I shall visit you in St.Au-

- gustine in order to fix the date of your trip to Memorca and the
inauguration of the Rotary Club of Menorca or Mahbdu.

I shall arrive in Mexico on the 25th February and I hope to hear from
you there.

Love to Catherine and abrazos para los des.
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